

# **Beech Green Primary School**

## **Respect Achieve Belong**

## **Newsletter for Thursday 16th June 2022**

Dear Parents and Carers,

This month we are thinking about what we have achieved this year, what has helped us to reach a goal or achieve an ambition. We announced our OPAL platinum award last Friday 10<sup>th</sup> June. Rachel Murray came back on Tuesday and presented us with a certificate in assembly. Huge congratulations and thanks to the OPAL teams and pupil play makers.





Today we have been visited by a KS1 moderator who was very impressed with the achievement of the pupils and the expertise of teachers in Year 2. There has been a lot of additional work over the last two terms, thank you for supporting the tuition across the school. Assessments are still being completed and this information will be sent out in the week of July 11<sup>th</sup>. There is an optional parents' evening on 11<sup>th</sup> July, please email your child's teacher if you would like to meet with them after school that day.

We are about to send letters to all the KS2 classes about who will be teaching them next year. As always please present a positive response to your child, but talk to us if you have any concerns at all. Parents of children in Reception and Year 1 have not received this information, as you know we are still working to ensure your child is carefully placed in a mixed Year 1 and Year 2 class.

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher

@beech\_green





#### **Another Achievement**

Year 1 Gardening Club have been awarded the RHS Level 1 Gardening Award and we are working towards getting our Level 2 this term.



## Congratulations - Have A Wonderful Day

A very special weekend for Miss Naomi Watson as she gets married to Mr Lewis. We wish them a wonderful day and continued good health and happiness for years to come.

Congratulations from us all at Beech Green.

### **FABG News**

Thank you all for supporting our recent fundraising activities; the bingo made £228.26 profit and the school disco £955.34. This is an incredible achievement, all monies come back into school as resources for all the children to use.

## **A Morning of Sport**

All being well we will go ahead with our sporting plans on Friday 8<sup>th</sup> July. The events have been planned for the morning just in case it is particularly hot. You are all welcome to join us from 9:15am, events will be around the school

## In the Net Internet Safety

Year 4 have learned a lot about internet safety today. Please talk to your child about how they keep themselves safe on-line.

### **Hot Weather**

We have a lot of shade around our site, children are asked to sit and drink in the shade for some of their lunchtime this week. If your child gets too hot they can always go into the quiet classroom. Please tell us if you are particularly worried about your child. Please encourage your child to put sunscreen on before school, they are welcome to bring this in as long as it is named, they are not able to share it with others. A sun hat and full water bottle is also welcome, all children have access to cold water through the day.

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk